Department of Police, Fire and Emergency Management

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

GPO Box 308 HOBART TAS 7001 Phone (03) 6230 2111 Email commissioner@police.tas.gov.au



Our ref: A18/176815



Ms Jenny Gale
Secretary
Department of Premier and Cabinet
Executive Building
15 Murray Street
HOBART TAS 7000
Email: lgd@dpac.tas.gov.au

Dear Ms Gale

Draft Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill 2018

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Burial and Cremation Amendment Bill 2018. The Department of Police, Fire and Emergency Management does not have any comment with regard to the Bill.

Yours sincerely

Donna AdamsDeputy Secretary